
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 Wednesday, February 19 2025 
 
The semi-formal dance scheduled for this Thursday, February 20, has been cancelled due to 
low ticket sales. Thank you to all who purchased tickets. Refunds will be completed via School 
Cash Online.  

 
Battle of the Books 

• Attention participants! Have you read the first book yet – Where the Dark Stands Still? If not, there is still 
time to read the best book and enter to win a bag of chocolate cream fudge! Be sure to email Madame 
Bengel or stop by room 220 before the end of February and you could win 1 of 3 bags of chocolate.  

 
 
Drama Club 

• Last night, the Port Perry Drama Club performed “Game of Myths” at the NTS Drama festival at J. Clarke 
Richardson Collegiate. The adjudicator had lots of great things to say. Mr. Yaneff would like to send a 
special congratulations to all that were involved in putting on this production. Great work Port Perry 
Drama Club! Can’t wait to hear about the results of the festival on Saturday.  

 
 
Guidance 

• Applications Now Open for the DRPS 2025 Youth in Policing Summer Initiative! Deadline to apply is 
March 31. Are you 15 to 18 years old and living in Durham Region? This two-month, full-time, paid 
employment opportunity runs from July 2 to August 22, 2025. For more information, please visit the 
Guidance office. 

 
 
Gym 

• Please get your Hermark forms to the office as soon as possible as this event is filling up. Put your shirt 
size on the bottom of the form. See Mrs. Hoard if you have any questions.  

 
 
Music 

• Tangent rehearses today after school. See you all then!   
 
 
School Spirit 

• On February 25th, PPHS will be hosting a multi-cultural sport day as well as an interactive library 
experience about black innovators from around the world.  


